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SERVICE AWARDS
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L SUMMARY
This item is on the agenda at the request of Mayor Dear.
The City Council is requested to consider co-hosting the February 16, 2011,
Carson Sheriff’s Station Support Foundation’s (CSSSF) 5" Annual Distinguished
Service Awards.
IL RECOMMENDATION
TAKE the following actions:
1. APPROVE co-hosting CSSSF’s 5" Annual Distinguished Service Awards on
February 16, 2011, in Hall ABC of the Congresswoman Juanita Millender-
McDonald Community Center.
2. AUTHORIZE staff to assist with the preparation and coordination of the event.
IIL. ALTERNATIVES
1. DECLINE the request to co-host the CSSSF 5™ Annual Distinguished Service
Awards on February 16, 2011.
2. TAKE another action the City Council deems appropriate.
IV. BACKGROUND

The CSSSF was founded in 2006 as a non-profit organization by residents and
local businesses that joined forces to support the sworn deputies, the professional
staff and volunteers of the Carson Sheriff’s Station. Since its inception, the
CSSSF has annually recognized men and women in law enforcement, public
safety, highway patrol, and fire as well as community volunteers and citizens for
their commitment to the safety and security of the citizens of Carson and for their
heroic and unselfish acts.

CSSSF is requesting that the city join in recognizing these outstanding men and
women by co-hosting the 5™ Annual Distinguished Service Awards on February
16, 2011. in Hall ABC of the Congresswoman Juanita Millender-McDonald
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Community Center and to authorize one staff member to assist with the
preparation and coordination of the event. The City Council successfully co-
hosted the previous awards held on February 24, 2010, when the Foundation
Board decided to change the venue and instead have a luncheon to enhance the
program and gain exposure.

V. FISCAL IMPACT

Staff costs associated with the preparation and coordination of the event will be
absorbed within the current fiscal year budget at an amount not to exceed $500.00.

VL EXHIBITS

None.
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